
To whom it may concern  
 
Regards for the day, 
I would like to thanks first of all for giving all individuals an opportunity in 
order to give reviews regarding changes in immigration law and rule.  
Nobody knows what type of impacts they are going to cause in future for the 
businesses however at the present moment they are not in the favour of people 
who are here for long terms such as five six or more years. 
The situation at the ground is critical for the skilled migrants since the new rules 
are introduced. It takes time and efforts to get experience and skills in any 
particular profession, Nobody is born skilled, however along the side proposed 
changes in the wages/ salary for hiring migrants by the government has been 
changed for several times for last two years and the rule describes the higher 
wages you get it will describe how skilled a person is.  
The changes in immigration rule had been making constantly difficult for 
people who are studying or working here for their career development. The 
careers and work experience they got is a New Zealand based, if a person has 
spent more than  five year here should have exemption from these new rules 
otherwise it’s going to be a back bone breaking for their careers and for future 
of their professional, personal and family lives. They have already given their 
best and most of their efforts for the nation's development.  
 
There would not be any negative impact of giving exemptions for the 
immigrants living in New Zealand for more than Five years as they are New 
Zealand working bodies, if they have to leaves country that can be negative 
impact on the businesses. Rest it will be all up to the Ministries to decide. Many 
thanks  
 
Regards 
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s 9(2)(g)(i), s 9(2)(a)




